
 
NOTICE 

POSSIBLE QUORUM OF VILLAGE OF BALDWIN  

BOARD MEMBERS 

October 11, 2023 – 5:00pm 

1610 Florence St., Baldwin 

 

 

A quorum of the Village Board members may be present as the trustees tour the new sewer plant 

located at 1610 Florence St. beginning at 5:00pm.   

 

No village business will be acted on while at the new sewer plant.   

 

 


